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Hello,

My name is Marlo Maroon and I live in Portland.  I’m newly married and my husband and I are excited at the
prospect of growing our family.  I’m not an extreme person and believe that we all should have the right to choose
what and when we put things into our bodies.  I’m asking for this bill to fail as it will have great impact on our
community and not in a positive way.  More than ever we need government to hear our voices and respect where we
are coming from.  It’s not about being for or against vaccines but more about medical choice and human rights. 
Please don’t take those away.

Thank you for listening. 
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